May 12, 2010

WA State High Demand Work Study Project

Attn: Jeffrey Powell

Higher Education Coordinating Board

917 Lakeridge Way

P.O. Box 43430

Olympia, WA 98504

I am writing in support of Evergreen’s Center for Community Based Learning and Action (CCBLA) renewal application for the High Demand Math and Science Work Study Project.

The Master in Teaching Program (MiT) has been involved in this program and our Teacher Candidates have benefited as it has provided many opportunities in the K-12 public schools.  It has also opened connections with teachers and staff in the local schools.   In many cases, our teacher candidates are also able to practice what they have learned here at Evergreen in the schools.  

Our teacher candidates focusing on Math and Science have much needed skills to offer local secondary students who are struggling with these subject areas.  
This Project allows us to place our teacher candidates with our MiT Alumni and current Math and Science teachers.  It exposes our candidates to great mentors and exposes mentors to new or current math and science methods.
Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations

pettyl@evergreen.edu
360.867.6573

